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  AGENDA # 7 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 

  

REPORT OF: LANDMARKS COMMISSION PRESENTED: February 11, 2013 

TITLE: Secretary’s Report (07804) REFERRED:  

REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Amy Scanlon, Secretary ADOPTED:  POF:  

DATED: February 11, 2013 ID NUMBER:  

Members present were: Stu Levitan, Chair; Erica Gehrig, Vice Chair; Jason Fowler, Christina Slattery, David 

McLean, Marsha Rummel, and Michael Rosenblum.  
 
 

SUMMARY: 
 

The Landmarks Commission requested to discuss the recent Plan Commission and Common Council meetings 

at a future meeting. 

 

Staff explained that a consultant is requesting information from the Landmarks Commission regarding Section 

106 Review for the expansion of the Stoughton Road corridor project. Rummel requested that the Landmarks 

Commission review the list of buildings proposed for acquisition/demolition. Staff explained that the consultant 

has named the structure at the Goben Used Car lot as potentially eligible and that there are burial mounds in the 

area. 

 

Staff asked the Landmarks Commission to consider outstanding projects that should be considered for 

preservation awards. 

 

Levitan explained that he met with staff and Assistant City Attorney O’Brien to discuss the latest ordinance 

revisions. 

 

 

ACTION: 
 

No action was taken. 


